
Are you age 60 or over?
Resident of Pike County?

Want to learn how to use an iPad?  

Healthy Aging Grant iPad Class
Wednesday, April 17
1:00 pm - 3:00 pm

Pike County Senior Center

Class is limited to 25 people.  A registration form MUST be completed 
to be considered.  Once your registration is received, you will be entered in 

a drawing for one of the 25 seats. Those who participate in and complete the
class will receive an iPad to keep.

Registration forms are available at 
the Pike County Senior Center from 

March 1 - March 31.  Those chosen for 
the class will be notified in early April.  

This opportunity is made possible through the 
State of Ohio Healthy Aging Grant with local partners, 
the Pike County Commissioners and the Area Agency 

on Aging District 7 (AAA7).

Questions?  Call the AAA7 at 
1-800-582-7277 or e-mail info@aaa7.org


